
March 2024 

Trinity Catholic  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

3/1 Noon Mass 

 Yearbook orders due! 

3/4 Registration Week 

 Wellness Week 

3/3 Super Sunday, 9am St. Mary’s 

3/4 Lenten Morning Prayer - 8:45am     

 Led by Mrs. Lippasaar’s PreK4 

3/5 PTC Meeting, 6pm 

3/6 Be a Knight for a Day 

 Wellness Wednesday 

3/7 Trinity Signing Day/Take Time Thurs 

 5pm-7pm 

3/8 Get Fit Friday 

 Noon Mass 

 KIDS Health and Fitness Fair  

 6pm-8:30pm TCS 

3/9 ADULT Health and Fitness Fair 

 10am-6:30pm TCS 

3/10 Daylight Saving Time, Spring ahead! 

 Spaghetti Dinner at TCS 

 1pm-3pm, to benefit cafeteria 

3/11 Lenten Morning Prayer - 8:45am 

 Led by Mrs. Christy’s 3rd Grade 

3/13 Advisory Council 5:30pm 

3/15 NO SCHOOL, Staff Day 

3/18 Lenten Morning Prayer- 8:45am     

 Led by Mrs. Marsh’s 2nd Grade 

3/19 Youth Choir Practice 3:10-3:45pm 

3/21 Chrism Mass, 5th & 6th Grade 

3/22 Noon Mass  

 End of the Marking Period 

3/24 Palm Sunday 

 Youth Choir, 9:30am Mass 

3/25 Holy Week Morning Prayer - 8:45 

3/27 Living Stations, 6th grade  

 1:30pm, 6:30pm 

3/28 Seder Meal - 9:30am 

 Report Cards 

 NO AFTERCARE 

3/29 Good Friday 

 No School, SPRING BREAK 

Massena, New York Tribute 
Registration Week begins March 4, and we 

look forward to welcoming new families 

from our community.  We are  asking our 

parents to tell your friends that registration 

for PreK3 through Grade 6 is beginning now. 

Share your positive TCS experiences with 

friends! If you know of someone that is interested in our school and 

would like a tour, please have them contact the school and we’ll be 

happy to schedule them. If they are ready to register, please have 

them check out our website, www.trinitycatholicschoool.net to learn 

about our online registration process. PLUS….If you DO tell another 

family and they enroll their child(ren) for the 2024-2025 school 

year, you will receive $100  towards your tuition for that same 

year, if they mention your family.  

On March 4th, you should receive an email with directions and the 

link for registration. If you have any trouble with this process, please 

call the school at 315-769-5911. All of the needed forms are in the 

FACTS parent portal. The bonus is you will only need to fill them out 

once, then they will be carried over to the next year. You will just 

need to update any changes. Once you start the process, it does   

autosave so if you can’t finish it in one sitting, you can return to it 

later. You can re-enroll current students and register new students 

within the same account. *Remember FACTS Management has two 

pieces, the Family  Portal for registration, and Payment Plans/Financial 

Aid. Your login information may or may not be the same for both,       

depending on how you set it up. 

Current families will receive priority placement now through April 

30th. As of May 1st, all spots will be open and students will be   

registered on a first come/first served basis. 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS DUE 
 

If this isn’t a reminder that the school year is speeding 

by, I don’t know what is! Yearbooks are for sale (online) 

until March 1st and via paper order form until March 5th. 

Instructions for ordering online are below or on our  

website, or you can email Mrs. White for an order form. 

If you have any questions about ordering your yearbook, 

please contact Mrs. Tammy White at 

twhite@trinitycatholicschool.net 

 



TAKE TIME THURSDAY REMINDER GALA UPDATE! 
 

We are so excited about our 2024 Past, Present, Future  

Gala, and look forward to this fun evening! Our committee 

has put so much thought into this event. Here are a few 

things you need to know: 

• If you haven’t already seen it, the date of the event is 

APRIL 27th! 

• The Gala is an elegant night, and one of our largest 

fundraisers of the year.  After a delicious multi-course 

meal, including appetizers and dessert, you will have 

the opportunity to bid on beautiful items created by 

our students, as well as some great prizes donated by 

local businesses and supporters.   

• In addition, you can purchase a chance to possibly win 

a treasure box holding items such as a $500 tuition 

voucher, or a chance to unwind with a relaxing get 

away package.  

• You don’t want to miss our entertainment, featuring 

the SCHINE performers, who are presenting a murder 

mystery! 

• Dress is semi-formal, as usual. For  both men and 

women, elegant and glitzy fashion is the name of the 

game! Men will be fine in shirt and tie. Think Trinity 

colors: Royal Blue, White or Silver/Gray. 

• Tickets will go on sale on in early April, in the 

school’s Advancement  Office.  If you are interested in 

purchasing tickets for this event, I suggest you plan to 

do so on as early are you’re able to, since tickets sell 

out quickly! Stay tuned for more details about pricing. 

• Please help our classroom teachers!  Each classroom 

teacher and/or room parent is putting together an 

item, many created by students, to auction off at our 

Gala. These items brought in over $3000 at our last 

event. Teachers may ask for a small monetary donation 

or items to complete these creations. Please keep an 

eye out for notes being sent home from your child’s 

teacher in regards to this. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPER SUNDAY 

•  

Thank you to parents, Christy Laguador and Kelli Ramsey, 

and the PTC, for organizing the Titus trip and for securing 

a grant for us! Both were a lot of work and we appreciate 

them taking the time to make sure our students get to 

experience this annual trip! 

Thank you to former TCS parent, Denise Laneuville, for    

providing us with the Her*petology Show during Catholic 

Schools Week! The students loved it, and it was a great 

educational experience.  Shhh. Don’t tell the students :-)  


